January 7, 1946

Mre Es Ce Quigley, Director
Athletic Association

Dear Ernie:

I am sending you a carbon copy of the letter 1
‘have written these two boys at Wamego and Kiowa, Kansas, 1
am not sure thet either one of these boys are much powar.‘but
I thought that you might want to look them over should xpur

trokl earry'you through these towns.

$1nc§roly,

, Director of Physical Education,
FCA: M¥ - Varsity Basketball Coach,




